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It has been a Busy SummerΧΧ 

¶ At the start of June, the clubΩǎ aƛȄŜŘ {ǉǳŀŘ ǿŜǊŜ ŎǊƻǿƴŜŘ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ tƭŀǘŜ /ƘŀƳǇƛƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

first time in the ClubΩǎ ƘƛǎǘƻǊȅ defeating National League Side Deeside Ramblers in the final 

¶ At the end of June, the newly formed Solihull Flyerz inclusive hockey section took two sides 

down to the National Inclusive hockey festival in Redbridge, and the Solihull South team 

ended up winning the 5-a-side tournament ς not bad for a section only formed in February 

¶ Then in August, work finally got underway on the ClubΩs new £1.8 million extension and 

refurbishment of the clubhouse ς please see the article below for more information 
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Slightly lower key than in previous years (due to the building work), but you still have the following to look forward 

to: 

Sportology Sports Shop will be on-site – one of the Midlands leading Sports (and particularly hockey) retailers – 

they will have sticks, shinpads, astro-boots and all sorts of other hockey gear available to try and buy on the day 

                              

Titan Mouthguards will be taking moulds – these are top of the range, professional mouth-guards used by Leicester 

Tigers rugby players, and fully customisable in OSHC Colours 

Club Kit for Sale – everything from hoodies, to socks, along with club tracksuits and waterproof tops 

Mini-inflatable pitch – for little people to try hockey! 

 

During Sept-December there will be 3 hired in changing room units available, plus separate portaloos in the 

main car-park for use. However, due to their league rules, the rugby teams have priority on the changing 

rooms if they are playing – so BE PREPARED! 

Due to the squeeze on parking PLEASE lift share 

on Sundays if at all possible 
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¶ Last year, the club had a “playing matters” deficit of around £8,000 due to increased 

pitch hire costs – this basically means that the amount of money we receive from our 

members for playing hockey is significantly less than the amount it costs us to provide it 

¶ We have worked hard to cover these costs with other ventures, most namely the Silz 

Mixed Festival, but with this not happening this year due to the redevelopment work, 

and also a risk involved with over-relying upon this activity, the club has decided to try 

and reduce the playing matters deficit 

¶ However, the biggest problem area we have with regards to running the club is from an 

administration perspective and the task of collecting match fees, player availability and 

budgeting based on “expected” income causes us major headaches, hence that aligned 

with the points above means that we are proposing the following financial model (to be 

verified at the AGM): 

o Junior Subs – including all Sunday morning matches - £70 

o Junior Subs for those playing Adult / 11-a-side matches - £150 

o Adult Subs – including all match fees – £300 

o Social Subs – including a small number of matches (<8) - £60 

o Social Subs – non players - £20 

We will be offering the 3 Children for the price of 2 offer as well. 

Any questions, please email the Chairman, Steve, on Chairman@silshockey.co.uk 

¶ Men’s 5
th

 XI newly formed this season and will play in the Warwickshire, West Midlands and Worcestershire 

Fathoms league 

¶ Men’s 1
st
 XI will be playing Midlands 1

st
 Division hockey for the first time in over 20 years 

¶ Ladies 3
rd

 XI (after last season’s successful introduction) will have more fixtures to play in this year, with home 

matches being played on Sunday afternoons at 1.15pm 

¶ The Lions squad will continue to play in the Northamptonshire/Warwickshire Badgers League looking to defend 

the League Title they won last year 

¶ We have almost 50 Junior players involved in the Junior Development Centres running in September and October 

– invites have been sent out to players – please check your email (and junk email) as a number of the players we 

have nominated have not yet registered 

¶ The club is producing a Fixture List for club members, please watch out for details of how to get your copy 

¶ We are hoping to announce some exciting new commercial relationships within the next few weeks – any ideas 

people have about other companies we could work with would be greatly appreciated. 

New Financial Model for the Club for Subs & Match Fees 


